
  Town of Blowing Rock  
 

 

 

To:  Mayor Lawrence and Members of Town Council  
 
From:  Scott Fogleman 

 
Subject: Sidewalk to Bass Lake Grant Agreement Funding Proposal 
 
Date:  March 8, 2016 
 

 
 

Having received final approval on grant funds totaling $987,956 from the Federal Lands Access 
Program for the Bass Lake Sidewalk project totaling $1,220,000. The Town’s match for the grant 
is now $232,044 or 19% of the estimated project total.  
 
Through our General Obligation Bond funding planning, we previously scheduled the project cost 
of $1,226,876 in the third series of bond phasing for the year 2020. As a result of the approved 
grant funding, the Town will be saving a total of $994,832 in bond proceeds which may be 
allocated in the future towards another transportation related project. This change in timing does, 
however, result in the need for matching funds to be identified in the 2016 series bonds (our first 
issue). 
 
To fund the required Town match of $232,044, sources have been identified as follows: $93,969 
funding remaining from bond closing costs, $117,000 from Bond premium proceeds received 
following final funding proposals being received and accepted, and $29,852 from the current 
$839,233 paving allocation. 
 
Staff recommends reallocating funds as outlined above to fund the Town’s required grant match 
of $232,044 and recognition of $987,956 in grant funding to support the project. The Federal Land 
Access Program grant agreement is attached for Council’s review and approval. 
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